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Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to update you on the staffing and organisation arrangements for this half term. 
Mrs Bailey will continue to teach the Year 4 class, as Mrs Rowe is unfortunately still unwell. Mrs 
Binks will also be supporting the children every afternoon. There may be some occasions when I 
will also teach Year 4 and I will be planning with Mrs Bailey, to ensure that the children are well 
supported and are making progress in their learning. 
  
The children will have PE on a Tuesday and Friday. 
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns about your child at school, please do not hesitate 
to contact Mrs Bailey, Miss Rogan (our KS2 Leader) or myself. We will otherwise keep you updated 
as and when there are any changes.  
 
We look forward to welcoming Mrs Rowe back to school when she is feeling better, but in the 
meantime, Mrs Bailey is really enjoying teaching the Year 4 children. 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs Rowett 
Headteacher 
 

 


